From: CHARNET, Genevieve

Sent: 02 April 2010 15:10

. To: nagib@tajdin.com

Subject: To the attention of Mr Nagib Tajdin
Importance: High

Sensitivity: Confidential

Please find herewith for the attention of Mr. Nagib Tajdin a message from Prince
Amyn Aga Khan:

Dear Naguib,

| have received and read your letter on 17" March 2010.

In view of the serious nature of your suspicions, | have promptly spoken to Hazar
Imam. He has confirmed to me, without any equivocation, that he wrote these letters
to you himself, signed them personally and asked Mrs. Parkes to send you a
scanned copy by email and the original by courier service. Furthermore, he confirms
in the strongest possible terms the guidance in his correspondence he wishes to be
followed, without any further delay.

Affectionately,

Amyn Aga Khan

With best regards

Geneviéve Charnet
Secrétariat de Prince Amyn Aga Khan



